Dear Students and Parents,

Greetings and welcome to 5th grade! We are so excited to meet you. This year we will be learning many new things and will be participating in exciting activities. You will get to experience fun study trips including 5th Grade Camp in September. It's going to be a great year!

While we have many resources available in our classroom, we know that students often enjoy picking out their own materials to bring in as well. Below is a list of suggested supplies. However, Williamston Community Schools will ensure that your child has the supplies necessary for success in the classroom.

Here is a recommended list of supplies for the school year:

- · Backpack or book bag
- * Pencil pouch (soft)
- · Student Scissors
- · 1 three-ring binder (1 inch with inside pockets)
- · 2 big glue sticks
- · Markers and/or Colored pencils
- · 3 wide-ruled Composition notebooks
- · #2 pencils (regular or mechanical)
- · 2 red pens
- ·4 sturdy two-pocket folders (one of each: red, green, blue, yellow- colors help us stay organized!)
- · 3 highlighters three different colors
- · Pencil sharpener with lid (non-electric please)
- · Personal headphones/earbuds
- ·Black Wide-tip Dry Erase markers and eraser/sock

Please be sure to label all personal items with your first and last name.

If you would like to donate any of the following items to our classroom for shared use, they would be greatly appreciated!

- · 2 boxes of tissue
- · 2 packages of anti-bacterial wipes
- · 1 bottles of hand sanitizer
- · G-rated DVDs for indoor recess
- · 1 pack of wide-ruled lined paper
- · 1 roll of paper towel
- · 1 package of sticky notes

See you soon!

~The 5th Grade Team